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Class Eight/Nine
Friday 3rd October 2014
Project 
Thank you all for your amazing dinosaur projects.  We’ve had a great deal of fun sharing your work and have learnt a lot!

For your next homework project, we would like you to design and/or make a dinosaur game that could be played in the classroom during wet playtimes. You could create your own, original dinosaur-themed game or you could amend a classic game such as snakes and ladders, chess or pin the tail on the donkey with a special dinosaur twist. Your game could even be maths based, the choice is yours.
Your homework game is due in to class during the week of 20th October (the last week of this half term) when we will either listen to you explain your game design or, if you have made your game, play it! 
Spellings 
Next week in class we will investigate homophones e.g. isle/aisle, aloud/allowed. Please research and come to your spelling lesson on Thursday with a list of ten examples. Do not forget!
Maths

You’re doing very well with your Club tests!  Please make sure you’re working on them at home as it will make a real difference to your times tables recall.
English

We have really enjoyed your scary stories this week. Next week we will share these to the rest of the class.

Other Notes
Please remember that Class 8 are going a trip to the Yorkshire Museum on Wednesday morning and Class 9 are going on Thursday morning.  Make sure you bring a coat!
Class 9 are also going to the Theatre Royal all day on Tuesday. Again, make sure you bring a coat and a packed lunch!
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